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GLBTI Committee Meeting 
May 8, 2015, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Denver conference room, 1800 Grant Street, Denver CO 
 

Attending: Kenton Owsley, Cammie Kennedy, Tryoann Gentile, Lindsay O’Connell, Isabella Muturi Sauve 

On the Phone: Ed Cannon 

 

SafeZone Training 

Cammie Kennedy gave a power point presentation that she and Ed Cannon had put together for a SafeZone 

training. The presentation was followed by a lengthy discussion and committee members agreed that it could 

form the basic outline of the 4th annual symposium. Members also suggested that the presentation become part 

of the mandated diversity training for CU employees, in an attempt to provide some consistency in training 

materials on GLBTI issues. 

 The safeZone training will be on May 20, 2015 at the Anschutz Medical Campus. 

4th Annual Symposium Planning 

Committee members agreed that the Symposium theme will be: Intersections: Moving the conversation forward 

and deliberated whether the documentary The Case against the 8 will be screened, including screening locations. 

Tasks to outline a speaker and develop a schedule were also discussed. 

Adjournment 

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting to be held during the summer will 

be determined at a later date. 


